
 

Indo-German Science and Technology Centre (IGSTC) Director visits Goa University 

Director of Indo-German Science & Technology Centre, Shri R. Madhan was invited to the Dept. of 

Microbiology, Goa University. Shri R. Madhan visited Goa University on 23rd December 2021. The 

meeting was held at Goa University’s International Guest house-meeting hall. Dean of Life Sciences 

and Environment, Prof. Bernard Rodrigues welcomed the Indo-German Science & Technology Centre 

Director at Goa University. Dr. Lata Gawade, Asst. Professor, Microbiology Department. introduced 

Shri R. Madhan to all the faculties present for the meeting. Shri R. Madhan delivered a talk briefing 

about the mission and vision of IGSTC and also the various fellowships and funding opportunities 

provided by IGSTC for Indo-German bilateral collaborations and otherwise. 

Prof. Bernard Rodrigues, Prof. Jyoti Pawar, Prof. Rajendra Gad, Prof. Sandeep Garg and Dr. Lata 

Gawade interacted with the Director-IGSTC exploring the possibilities of various fundings for 

bilateral research projects/ workshops and conferences in various different fields. 

The meeting was concluded by thanking IGSTC Director for sharing valuable information and making 

faculties aware of the funding/bilateral collaboration opportunities through IGSTC. Later, he visited 

the Dept. of Microbiology and interacted with the faculty. 

 

Photo- Welcoming IGSTC Director, Shri R. Madhan at Goa University.  

 
From Left: Prof. Jyoti Pawar, Dr. Lata Gawade, Shri R. Madhan, Prof. Bernard Rodrigues, Prof. 
Sandeep Garg, and Prof. Rajendra Gad. 
 

 
 


